
To whom it concerns,  

First, I would like to say that I support keeping the herd of wild horses in Theodore Roosevelt 

National Park. The horses play an important role in the history of TRNP, the park would not be 

the same without them. My family and I have been drawn to this herd and because of them 

have goals to one day visit Theodore Roosevelt National Park. Not only do I hope these horses 

remain so we can view them but that the herd is kept close to its current size to remain healthy 

and thrive.  I know the North Dakota government supports this herd and I want to say a very 

huge thank you to the North Dakota Government for that support. Hoping that this herd of wild 

horses in the Theodore Roosevelt National Park get to stay in their home and with the 

governments help can be studied to be kept wild and free! 

Thank you, 

Sarah Fabian 

North Bloomfield, Ohio 


